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September 4, 1979,

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 601'37

Gentlemen:

In reference to Lakewood Hospital, Nuclear Medicine Department,

license number 34-01197-01; per directive 79-19, this is to advise you
'

that no low-level radioactive waste is presently being generated for
burial.
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! Sincerely,

N
W. J. Fayen, M.D.
Director of Nuclear Medicine,,
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